

20 Berkeley Square London W1J 6LH +44 (20) 7 290 6148 james@cresta-run.com

11th December 2017

Dear Cresta riders, friends and family, some of you Brexiteers, some European, and some Swiss...

With spectacular snowfalls, the weather gods are fighting the might of the Swiss franc.

The mountains are ready, our Run will be ready, what about you?

We have released more Beginners slots to celebrate complimentary entry to Dracula for Cresta members under 30.

Please don't be shy in sharing your passion with our future members - we welcome Beginners - they ride and pay whilst you sleep!

Members can always book their Beginners in direct. First check the website to see availability (some Practice Days are full) and then email <u>Harriet</u> with the name, nationality and email address of your Beginner.

Don't forget the Secretary is buying drinks in the Clubhouse next Sunday. I am matching his largesse at the Baeren at 1830 on Run Opening Day, and hopefully the University riders will have a competitive race in perfect conditions as we ride until Christmas Day.

Enjoy your last minute shopping.

As Ever.

James Sunley